NMFS to conduct
studies on pollock
iIn Kodiak region

WASHINGTON, D.C. — The Na-
tional Marine Fisheries Service has
b en asked to conduct further surveys
in the Kodiak region to determine if
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The service closed the Gulf of
Alaska to pollock fishing late last
month because the 60,000 metric ton
qum_[aén;l:tﬁ ht;ed been r:lclndhas

" t the pollock quota
been reached this early in the year
poses a great hardship for shore-based
plants and fishermen who have in-
vested in the bottomfish industry,”
Stevens said.

‘I am concerned about the impact
the greatly increased fishing effort in
our 200-mile zone is going to have on
traditional fishing in our communities,
who cannot move to other areas when
a local resource is depleted so quick-
ly,”" Stevens said.

He also said he was concerned about
the high percentage of pollock taken
for roe stripping.

“1 am y concerned that
some of the usable pollock resource
may have been wasted in the roe strip-
ping operations,’” he said. “We need

o make sure the resource is used as
msel}' as possible."’



